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Meeting was held on Friday 14th June.

NICU Information

Transitional Care Unit

There was a steering group set up in 2018. This has been put on hold at present until the Maternity Strategy is up and running as this will run collaboratively alongside this. Space will then be available for transitional care beds. At the moment there is no space for these beds.
Need 10 beds. In the meantime, on flow view babies that could be cared for in transitional care will be captured in a different colour for auditing


Lactation Services

No increase in resourcing since the pilot, there is a need to advocate for more resourcing and raise concerns.
Could LMC’s write letters of support to increase the LC presence in NICU as this is specialised with babies who have higher needs.
Utilising feeding resource staff when able to but at times these nurses are clinically constrained.

Outreach

The outreach/Discharge team leader has had an increase in FTE, this is however awaiting the final sign off. NICU had a brainstorming session loonking at the length of stay in particular.
Rooming in criteria – a place for 24hrs stay and not necessarily 48hrs if clinically supported.
Outreach Nurse led clinics in community hubs – Ashburton, Rangiora, Burwood and ?Central. Ashburton has had a pilot of this running at the local Plunket rooms. This initiative provides a hub for these rural families to attend and also reduces the travelling time for Outreach nurses. They still will do home visits.
Improved liaison/communication with LMC’s as part of the discharge planning.
Developing more opportunities for home NGT feeding in line with Ficare principles.


LC request

Please could you check in with mums that have been discharged home and expressing that they are doing the plans set up before discharge. Some women are only expressing 4 times in 24hrs.





LMC concerns taken to the meeting

Discharge communication

There is a discharge checklist and on this the nurse is to contact the LMC. We discussed ways of making sure this isn’t missed. Outreach may follow this up with a phone call, as they will have contact with every baby in the unit. There was also some discussion around phoning the LMC when a discharge planning meeting happens and letting the LMC know a time frame in which it is expected the baby will be going home.

Seeing women during quiet time

This is something that is not open for change. NICU were sure that Amanda Daniels was planning on organising a bed on the Maternity ward for NICU mums to be seen. There is also the Family Room on NICU where mums can come out and talk with you if you arrive during quiet time. Please see attached letter


